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NOTICE 

 Attention is invited to this office Notice of even no. dated 09.06.2020 

vide which another opportunity was given to those candidates who were not able 

to appear in Document Verification scheduled from 25.02.2020 to 28.02.2020.  

 In this regard, it is informed that schedule of Document Verification 

for Andhra Pradesh has been revised due to COVID-19. Now, it has been fixed on 

06.07.2020. Therefore, all candidates whose venue for Document Verification was 

scheduled on 22.06.2020 in Andhra Pradesh, are advised to appear for Document 

Verification against Advt. No. 01/2019 FCI Category III, on 06.07.2020 at 10:00 

AM  at Food Corporation of India, Regional Office, 5th Floor, Raja Narendra 

Builiding (Besides Sri Chaitanya Techno School), Yanamalakuduru Road, Krishna 

Nagar, Vijayawada, Andhara Pradesh - 520007. 

 A letter on registered Correspondence Address as well as an e-mail 

on registered e-mail ID has been sent to all such candidates for appearing in 

Document Verification in Andhra Pradesh. The candidate wise schedule for 

Document Verification is attached herewith for ready reference. 

 The candidates are advised to download the call letter from FCI 

official website under Current Recruitment Section and report to the venue along 

with original as well as required photocopies of documents mentioned in the Call 

Letter. The candidates are also advised to follow Social Distancing norms 

prescribed by the Govt. of India/State Govt. and as advised by the FCI 

Officers/Officials at the Document Verification Venues. The candidates are advised 

in their own interest to wear Masks and carry gloves, sanitizers etc. to avoid 

untoward incidence. 

 

Disclaimer: Those candidates who have not appeared in Document Verification 

scheduled from 25.02.2020 to 28.02.2020 and have not received any 

communication regarding the same, and whose names are not appearing in the 

attached list uploaded vide notice of even no. dated 09.06.2020 are advised to 

contact this office immediately (e-mail – gmnz.fci@gov.in, Tel: 0120-2411714).    


